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To:   Attn: Ms. Victoria Venegas 

  New Mexico EMNRD 

  Oil Conservation Division 

811 S. First Street 

  Artesia, NM 88210 

 

From:  David Roybal  

 

Date:  January 29, 2021 

 

Subject: Longfellow Energy – Impound 24 Variance for Permanent 6’ Chain Link Fence 

 

 

On behalf of Longfellow Energy, Pettigrew and Associates is requesting a variance to Section 

19.15.34.12(D) requiring a fence four feet in height, with four strands of barbed wire evenly spaced 

between one and four feet. Longfellow Energy is requesting approval to use a chain link fence, six feet in 

height with a minimum of three strands of barbed wire over the top of the chain link  

 

It is in my professional opinion that the chain link fence, six feet in height with a minimum of three 

strands of barbed wire over the top of the chain link will provide equal or better security to the facility 

against unauthorized wildlife and human access. Chain link fence details can be found on sheet CS-501, 

detail 6. 

  

If you have any questions or require additional information regarding the fencing variance, please 

contact me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

David Roybal, PE 

NM License # 23576 


